
SMOKE SIGNALS12 APRIL 15, 2024

What: Meet and Greet
This is a Meet and Greet session for

interested families to learn about the
Chinuk-Wawa Early Childhood Language

Nest. This is the time to meet the staff, learn
about our philosophy, goals and curriculum.

This session is mandatory for enrollment
consideration.

CHINUK-WAWA EARLY CHILDHOOD

LANGUAGE NEST PROGRAM

ENROLLMENT FOR 2024-25

WHO:
POTENTIAL INCOMING

3-5 YEAR OLDS FOR 2024-25
SCHOOL YEAR

WHEN/WHERE:

*CHOOSE ONE OF THESE MANDATORY SESSIONS IF YOU WOULD LIKE
YOUR CHILD TO BE CONSIDERED FOR ENROLLMENT IN THE PROGRAM

FOR THE 2024-25 SCHOOL YEAR.

APRIL 11TH AT 5PM UPSTAIRS OF ADULT ED
APRIL 17TH AT 12PM UPSTAIRS OF ADULT ED

APRIL 18TH AT 5PM ON ZOOM

TO SIGN-UP OR FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT KAYLA
GRIJALVA (503) 879-1856 OR KAYLA.GRIJALVA@GRANDRONDE.ORG.

JOIN ZOOM MEETING
MEETING ID: 848 4003 6264

PASSCODE: 373313
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Apply Today!

Teacher Aide/Bus Monitor PT-ECE

Visit: https://grandronde.acquiretm.com/home.aspx

We look forward to meeting

and working with you!

(503) 879-1430

GRAND RONDE

HEAD START

PRESCHOOL

NOW HIRING

PRESCHOOL
SUBSTITUTES

Are You Great With Kids?

Looking For Part-Time Work?

Looking To Gain Some Skills?

Looking To Work With Some Great People,

For A Great Organization And An Inspiring Program?

The Tribal Library has merged with the Chemeketa Cooperative Regional 

Library Service, said Tribal Librarian Kathy Cole.

Tribal members can now get books from libraries in Polk, Yamhill and 

Marion counties, as well as access to many free programs.

Tribal Library patrons should visit the Tribal Library and update their 

information and obtain a new Regional Library Service card.

For more information, contact Cole at 503-879-1488. n

Tribal Library merges with 

Regional Library Service
GRAND RONDE HOUSING DEPARTMENT

28450 Tyee Road – Grand Ronde, Oregon 97347 – 503-879-2401 – Fax 503-879-5973 

ATTENTION ALL HOUSING TENANTS AND GUEST

PLEASE SLOW DOWN IN ELDER HOUSING 

Also, please make sure and maintain low levels of music in the Elder community.


